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Regarding LD 2107: I just recently went through the application process for an 
in-state post graduate program and had to go through the fingerprinting process for 
the DOE, despite having done so already for DHHS for my current position (a lead 
educator in an early childhood agency). 
In my career, low-wage impacts and work fatigue have already had significant effects 
on my life and many of my colleagues, requiring meticulous fragmentation of my 
money and time outside of work. Having to go through this unnecessary process twice
wastes not only my time and limited budget, but the time and resources of our 
fingerprinting provider(s) for the state of Maine. 


